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Subject : REANALYSIS - WELL 80, WEST LAKE LANDFILL @,

Dear Dr. LaRoche:

As indicated in my letter of July 3, 1986, the sample from well 80 at the
West Lake Landfill was being reanalyzed because of the large discrepancy
between gross alpha and isotopic concentrations. Reanalysis provided the
following results:

gross alpha 0.4 1 1.0 pCi/l
*

gross beta 3.2 1.6 pCi/l

U-total 2.2 1 0.9 pCi/l

Th-228 0.3 0.4 pC1/1
Th-230 0.0 1 0.0 pCi/l
Th-232 0.1 0.1 pCi/1

A careful review of our laboratory documents suggests that results for a
sample from a different site were erroneously assigned to the sample from well
80, due to an encoding error. The results from reanalysis are more internally
comparable and consistent with what, I believe, would be expected in water from
that well location.

If you have any questions, please contact me at FTS 626-3305.

& Sincerely,

DOCKEIS b &

usMM James D. ..rger

g g 1986Y b2 Program Manager
9; Radiological Site Assessment Program-
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cc: W. Crow - NRC/NMSS
S. Banerji - University of Missouri (Columbia)
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